
St. Johns County School District’s 
Gifted Parent Advisory Council 

Thursday
November 17th

4:30 pm– 5:30 pm

@ Palencia Elementary 

355 Palencia Village Dr,
St Augustine, FL 32095

Contact Helen DiMare with questions:  Helen.DiMare@stjohns.k12.fl.us 

Please join us for our next GPAC meeting.
Your input is important to the advancement 

of our gifted program.  

Helen DiMare, our Gifted Program Specialist, will 
also be reporting information from the NAGC 

(National Association for Gifted Children) 
conference she attended in Orlando.    


